
Construction Update
�Demolition works to the buildings 
within the Princess Royal Barracks 
are well underway. This month we 
will start the mechanical demolition 
and crushing of the actual buildings. 
All works will be happening within 
the secure fence line. There will be 
additional noise outside of the camp 
during working hours. The water 
tower is not currently within the 
scope for demolition at this time.

�Scaffolding works are progressing  
on St. Barbara’s Church and  
will progress throughout May.  
The church will gradually be encased 
so that external refurbishment works 
can take place.

�Works are progressing on the Green 
Swathe and most of the planting will 
be finished this month. The site will 
remain closed to allow the vegetation 
to establish prior to being accessible 
to residents. 

�Repair works and additional works 
are still ongoing to Mindenhurst 
Road and will continue through May. 
This should not cause any issue to 
the residents, however there will  
be traffic management measures  
in place when required.

Welcome to our monthly construction update newsletter, which we use to keep you  
up to date with the latest news from Mindenhurst.

Skanska is committed to keeping the communities we operate within up to date with 
construction works and we continually seek to minimise the impact of our construction 
work on local residents. Our regular community newsletter seeks to give you construction 
news updates and a direct, on-site point of contact for any concerns or queries you may 
have. Find out more on our dedicated Facebook page:  
https://www.facebook.com/MindenhurstDeepcut 
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Sign-up to e-newsletter 
In addition to this new regular 
construction newsletter, we also 
distribute an e-newsletter to 
subscribers that provides updates 
on any changes to the construction 
programme, including unexpected 
road closures. 

Signing up to this e-newsletter 
means you will receive the latest 
news quicker, and a digital copy of 
our regular construction newsletters. 

Please visit our website 
mindenhurst.co.uk/get-in-touch  
to subscribe today! 

Community Drop-in Event
Wednesday 25th May, 5.30pm – 7pm

We will be hosting community drop-in events each month at our 
project office on Newfoundland Road. Please feel free to come 
along, find out more about the development and ask us any 
questions you may have. 

The first of these sessions will be held on Wednesday 25th May 
alongside our exhibition of local history photographs. 

Mental Health Awareness Week
Mental Health Awareness week will be taking place from Monday 9th to Sunday 15th May. 

It is important to be aware of our own mental health as well as checking in with others, that is why we  
will be encouraging everyone to get out and walk with a friend / family member wherever is accessible  
to you. 

Mindenhurst has numerous paths and trails to discover and take the opportunity to calm your mind and 
recalibrate with nature. 

If you would like some direction with where to go head over to the Mindenhurst Website Travel page: 
https://mindenhurst.co.uk/travel/ 

Thank You
In April we held an Easter Trail where locals followed a route 
through the Central SANG woodland and had the option to 
complete a wildlife quiz. 

We want to take this opportunity to thank everyone who 
participated, and we hope you all enjoyed collecting your  
easter treats! 

The remaining chocolate eggs were donated to The Hope Hub, 
a charity which works to prevent and end homelessness in and 
around the Surrey Heath area.

Local History 
Exhibition  
Following contributions from the 
public there will be a local history 
exhibition taking place on 25th May 
from 5.30pm - 7pm, hosted at our 
Project Office on Newfoundland Road. 

If you have any old photographs that 
you would like to share with us we 
would love to see them and include 
them in our exhibition.  

Thank you in advance to anyone  
who takes part, we look forward  
to welcoming you all on 25th May.
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